
Wm. E. Pud ol ph

Chile Exploration Co. 
Chuauicamata, Chile 
September 15, 1955

Mr. John V. N. Dorr,
09 Park Avenue,
New York 16, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Dorr:

This is just a line to tell you that the copy of Mrs. 

Dorr’s "Mother and Child" reached us at last. Both my wife 

and I were much interested and pleased with it and we must 

congratulate Mrs. Dorr upon this splendid work.

Indeed we are grateful to you for sending it to us, 

and I can assure you of our desire to cooperate with the 

Dorr Foundation in any way possible.

Sincerely,


